LEGAL NOTICE
NOTICE OF TOWN OF LUMBERLAND
ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 2022 MONTHLY
MEETING CHANGE

Beginning July 2022, the Zoning Board of Appeals of the Town of
Lumberland will hold regularly scheduled meetings on the fourth Monday of each
month in the year 2022. The workshop will begin at 6:30 p.m., immediately
followed by the regular meeting at 7:00 p.m.

All meetings will be held in the Town Hall, 1052 Proctor Road, Glen Spey, N.Y.
unless otherwise changed as provided by law. Meetings may be conducted in
person, electronically through Zoom or other approved electronic means or a
combination thereof. All meetings are open to the Public. By order of the Town
Board of the Town of Lumberland, Laurie Terry, Town Clerk, May 11, 2022



